
Lee County Human Services Seeking Contractors 
 
 
 Lee County Department of Human Services is looking for licensed and insured general contractors and 
subcontractors to complete federal grant-funded repairs of owner-occupied residential properties. 
 
The Housing Services Program includes repair or replacement of roofing, electrical, HVAC, plumbing, 
septic, well, and some interior deficiencies for current housing rehabilitation programs. All trades are 
welcome. All bid opportunities are posted on the DHS website.  
 
Section 3, Disadvantaged/Minority/Women-owned businesses are encouraged to complete a vendor 
application and bid on jobs.  
 
Please contact Jeannie Sutton at 239-533-7926 or jsutton@leegov.com or visit our website 
www.leegov.com/dhs/housing/contractors for a vendor application, current bid opportunities, and more 
information.  
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